American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO - Detroit District Area Local

20530 Southfield Road • Detroit, Michigan 48235 • 313-532-9305 • Fax 313-532-5433 • www.apwudetroit.org

August 20, 2025

## ATTENTION ALL APWU MEMBERS, CANDIDATES, UNION OFFICERS & STEWARDS

In the event any member receiving the wrong ballot or make a mistake on their ballot. Do not **TOUCH or TAKE** any ballot from the member.

APWU members please do not contact or give the ballot to any candidates, union officers or stewards. Contact the Election Committee Members and request for a replacement ballot. This request must be made by no later than <a href="Wednesday-SEPTEMBER 3">Wednesday-SEPTEMBER 3</a>, <a href="2025">2025</a>.

It is the VOTER's responsibility to ensure that the returned voted ballot package is received in the designated P.O. Box no later than 9:00 A.M. on **Wednesday-SEPTEMBER 10, 2025, IN ORDER TO BE COUNTED.** 

If you have any questions about the election, feel free to contact the Election Committee at (313) 379-6030 or fax at (313) 823-3376. Our email is apwuelectioncommittee0295@gmail.com. Always check APWU website: apwudetroit.org

In Solidarity

Christopher E Ulmer

Président

**Election Committee** 

Lopinia L. R. Roe, Chairperson

Myra Gunn, Co-Chairperson

Janie Waldon, Secretary